
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Thursday 31st May 2018 

Agreed Report 

 The Board discussed staffing for the 2018-2019 school year.  

 To coincide with the new Procedures for Child Protection, 
some further policies were newly ratified and others amended 
at the meeting. These include;  

 Job Sharing Policy  
 Visitors Policy 
 Critical Incident Management Plan  
 Intimate Care Policy  

 

 All staff members have received First Aid and Fire 
Extinguisher training and were instructed on how to use the 
new defibrillator, which is located outside the Staff Room in 
Scoil Mhuire.   

 The new Principal’s Child Protection Oversight Report was 
presented to the Board of Management.  

 The work on the school building which will take place over the 
summer months was discussed. This includes: 
 Painting the remainder of the corridor and landing, 
 Inserting the final panes of glass into the doors on the 

upper landing, 
 Continuing the work on the school garden.  

 The next Board of Management meeting will be held on the 
2nd of October.  


